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This is home! 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM to find yourself, friends, 
or family in our posts. Share the fun we have at New Horizons at Marlborough! 

SPOOKY SEASON: Evening waitstaff and residents got in the spooky spirit and dressed up for dinner on 
Halloween. Costumes included bats, spiders, fairies, and even a package of Skittles. Pictured above (left to 
right): Waitstaff Kaleigh Morales and Layany Guimaraes; waitstaff Amelia Crozier, community service 
associate Linda Clancy, waitstaff Jillian Gowaski, and waitstaff Louisa Barth; resident Ilga Richters; and 
resident Joe Dzigas and Jillian Gowaski. 

THANK YOU: Veterans from across campus attended our annual Veterans Day Luncheon. This year 
looked a little different than previous years, but giving thanks to our veterans in a safe manner is important to 
us here at New Horizons. Pictured above (left to right): Residents Bill Wing (above), Ray Henning (below), 
Frank Johnson, Janice Calden, and Bill Rebh.   
 
Local Navy reservist Matthew Sargent is on a mission to memorialize the lives of Marlborough veterans.  
Read Jane Gordon’s article in Community Advocate to learn how you can help Matthew with his mission: 
www.communityadvocate.com/2020/11/03/honoring-marlboroughs-fallen-heroes/. 

https://www.communityadvocate.com/2020/11/03/honoring-marlboroughs-fallen-heroes/


To view this newsletter in color or download a printable copy, visit our website, www.countrycommunities.com. 
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200 

CHANGING SEASONS: As we prepare for winter, please turn off the air 
conditioning and report any heating system problems to the Front Desk. You can help 
our Snow Team with safe and efficient snow removal by: 
1) Making sure your car starts 
2) Displaying a current parking sticker 
3) Providing a spare set of keys to Community Services so we can easily move your 
car during a storm.  
 
For complete details, see the Snow Parking Plan posted in the building entries. 

 

 

MOLLY’S CORNER: My name is Molly Lukason, 
and I am the director of the new memory care program 
here at New Horizons at Marlborough. It has been 
wonderful to meet the residents, hear their stories and 
their interests, and become part of their world. It has 
been equally rewarding to meet and talk with loved ones. 
Thank you all for your support during this transition.  
 

Molly’s Corner will be a regular segment in this monthly 
newsletter. My goal is to update the community on 
upcoming events, introduce staff, and let everyone know 

about any changes to the program. 
 

Feedback and suggestions are the main ingredients for successful 
connections. One of my first goals is to organize a monthly family/friend 
support group for those with loved ones with memory deficits in the New 
Horizons community. Please contact me with suggestions for days and times 
that best work for you. I look forward to working with everyone in the 
community and getting to know the all the residents here. 
 

Please contact me at 508-460-5200 or mhl@cummings.com if I can be of 
any assistance. 

Upcoming Events 
Tune in to 918 for the latest information. 

12/11/2020 Hanukkah Shabbat Service 4:00 PM 

12/17/2020 Christmas Carols with the Polar Bears 2:00 PM 

12/24/2020 Christmas Carols in the Chapel 3:30 PM 

12/31/2020 New Year’s Eve Rolling Cart 2:00 PM 

CONGRATS TO OUR 
NEWEST CENTENARIAN: 
Resident Elizabeth McBride has 
turned 100 since our last newsletter. 
We surprised her with some birthday 
treats to celebrate the occasion. 
Please join us in congratulating 
Elizabeth and wishing her a very 
happy birthday. 

HAPPY HANUKKAH: 
All are welcome to 
participate in the eight-day 
Hanukkah lighting 
ceremony, which begins 
December 10 at 4:00 PM in 
the Greeting Room. Please 
RSVP to Debi at x5227 if 
you would like to attend. 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

